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A Resolution Of The Hollywood, Florida, Community Redevelopment Agency (“CRA”),

Considering A Request For A Property Improvement Program ("PIP") Grant For On-Site

Improvements To Property Located At 3111 N. Ocean Drive (Hollywood Towers) In An

Amount Not To Exceed $50,000.00; And Providing An Effective Date.

Staff Recommends: Approval Of The Attached Resolution

Explanation:

The CRA adopted the PIP to facilitate the upgrading of structures and/or eliminate slum and
blighting influences within both districts of the CRA.

The PIP is a comprehensive program with eligibility guidelines and specific criteria.

Joe Marshall, as a duly authorized representative of Hollywood Towers Condominium
Association, Inc., has submitted an application in accordance with the PIP requirements.

Hollywood Towers Condominium Association, Inc. intends to renovate the exterior of the
building located at 3111 N. Ocean Drive, which is within the Beach District of the CRA. The
scope of work is as follows: pavers in main entry drive along A1A, landscape and irrigation
along A1A, and new building signage along A1A. This scope of work is the final phase of the
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along A1A, and new building signage along A1A. This scope of work is the final phase of the
building’s overall improvement project, of which they have expended $1.6 Million with no
assistance from the CRA.

In addition to the noted improvements, the association has provided the CRA with window
and door uniformity requirements. The association has also agreed to do additional outreach
regarding the City’s Sea Turtle Lighting Ordinance to their unit owners.

CRA staff has reviewed the application in accordance with the PIP guidelines and has
determined that Hollywood Towers Condominium Association, Inc.’s application meets the
eligibility criteria for a grant under the PIP Program.

The total cost of the project will exceed $117,855.00 and the total grant to Hollywood Towers
Condominium Association, Inc. will not exceed $50,000.00.

Hollywood Towers Condominium Association, Inc. will expend these monies on the project
and the grant will be distributed upon completion of improvements.

Based upon the aforementioned evaluations, the CRA staff and Executive Director are
recommending that the grant application be approved.

Recommended for inclusion on the agenda by:
Jorge Camejo, CRA Executive Director
Laura LaLiberte, CRA Architecture and Urban Design Coordinator
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